From: Erancis Birch

To: Karen Edwards

Cc: Michael Behrendt; Todd Selig; Rick Taintor
Subject: Letter for 3/17 packet about Church Hill
Date: Thursday, March 17, 2022 7:15:28 AM

Although the letter comes from the e-mail with the address frank birch, Frank died almost two years ago so the letter
comes from me, Carol Birch.

Please forward the letter to the Planning Board.
Dear Planning Board,

I feel as if we are in some kind of Orwellian, up is down and black is white when we are trying to evaluate the plan
for the Church Hill parking structure.

How is bringing in tens of truckloads and thousands of pounds of dirt to create a parking mound at level parking?
Why is it that there is no to scale depiction of what the parking mound will look like?

Why is there no attention given to the easements?

Why is there no clear evaluation of the height of the light posts and the glare those lights would produce?
Certainly we are not expected to take the word of the developers that all will be well.

Thank you for your attention.

Carol Birch
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